
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: December 22, 2023 

Contact: Representative Emerson  

(608) 237-9191 

Rep. Emerson Statement on State Supreme Court Decision on Legislative 

Maps 

Madison – Today, the Wisconsin State Supreme Court ruled, in a 4-to-3 decision, that 

Wisconsin’s legislative maps are unconstitutional and must be redrawn ahead of the 2024 

election.  

Representative Jodi Emerson (D-Eau Claire) issued the following statement:  

“I am excited that finally the people of Wisconsin will have the opportunity to choose their 

elected officials; not the other way around.  

Wisconsin is one of the most politically competitive states in the country, it is time our maps 

reflect that. It is simply unacceptable that in such a state, Republicans hold nearly twice the 

number of seats in the legislature. 

It’s time for a fresh start in Wisconsin where the ideas and voices of the people are heard in the 

Capitol, not just those of Republican leaders.” 
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